
From: Tom Pask <skybiker25@gmail.com>
Sent: 25 Sep 2023 10:55:12
To: Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: Re: 2023/2727 - Beeches, 60 Ollands Road, Reepham
Attachments: 

Hi Sonia, 

Sorry for my belated reply. Please find below reasons for wanting to carry out the work. 

We wish to reduce the trees crown by no more than 3 meters in height and spread to retain the tree and stop it from 
getting any larger. It has lots of over extended branches, particularly laterals which are getting a bit leggy and end heavy.  
The tree also has a few co dominant stems, some with included bark. To prevent any of these failing particularly in high 
winds, by reducing the canopy it will have less of a sail affect. 
Also by reducing the tree this will allow more light to the houses and dropping less leaves, beech nuts and sap 
particularly over where the cars are parked. 

Kind regards, 
Tom 

On Fri, 15 Sep 2023 at 15:46, Sonia Payne < Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mr Pask

 

Thank you for your tree application in respect of the above.

 

The tree is subject to a tree preservation order and therefore the reason(s) for the work is required. Please 
provide the reason(s) at your earliest convenience.

 

We look forward to hearing from you.

 

Kind regards  

 

Sonia Payne 
Business Support Officer: Technical 
t  01508533790 e  sonia.payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk  

Our Broadland and South Norfolk Councils offices are now based at Broadland Business Park in the Horizon Centre. Find out 
how you can access our services by visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633 

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must 
you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates 
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to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. 
The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from 
known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland 
District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.   


